
 

 
 

                                                                              
Dear Sponsor: 

 

 

It has been 22 years since the Rocky Mountain Model Club held our 

first Model Contest.  Since then the event has grown to such an extent 

that it is named the Western Canadian Regional Model Contest. 

 

Participating modelers travel to Calgary from all across western Canada 

and even the northwestern United States.  This is largely due in part to 

the contest promoting and support that our sponsors provide.   

 

The upcoming WCR Model Contest will once again be hosted by the 

RMMC.  We are well into the planning stages, and are planning big!  

Saturday June 10th, 2017 has been selected for the date.   

 

The RMMC would like to invite you to become a sponsor of the 

Western Canadian Regional Model Contest.  Sponsorship can take many 

forms, such as providing merchandise for raffle or Silent Auction prizes, 

sponsorship of the contest sections, or by sponsoring a “Special Award” 

for a nominal fee.  As you can see, support for the contest can come in a 

form that best fits your particular wishes. 

 

The contest information can be found at its own website: 

www.wcrmc.ca, or accessible via our club website: 

WWW.ROCKYMOUNTAINMODELCLUB.CA    

 

On it you will find additional information about the show, entry forms 

and Contest Category’s ready for your perusal.  All our sponsors are 

also listed here giving them further exposure. Additional information 

may be obtained by emailing rmmc_contest@hotmail.com  

 

The Rocky Mountain Model Club’s Contest Committee would like to 

thank you for your continued support and we look forward to hearing 

from you. 


